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I strongly object to this roof terrace and insertion of side window. It will directly overlook the bedroom windows 

at the rear of 162B Iverson Road. It will remove any privacy since the terrace would look directly into the 

windows and it will block all existing light. It will also significantly create noise and disturbance from use. 
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